Burton Green Primary Scho.ol
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Friday |8th February

E-safety learning
Welcome to ouwr [irst E-safety newsletter.
These will he sent to parents .and carers

at the end of every half term to support
MOAL i keeping mour children safe online.

This half term, we have celebrated
Lnternet safety day mwhich focussed on
the theme ‘Al fun .and games? Exploring
respect .and relationships .online.

UK Safer Lnternet Centre hawve

wseful support for parents .and
carers. For information about

how to protect your child when
they are using a .mohile phone,
please click this link:

hitps: / //s,aaﬁe,rintexnzt.,o,ng.uk/gx,uldz—
and-resource/parents-and-carers/
phones

Q) UK Safer Internet Centre

Advice for parents and carers

Phones




